
Hardies, Robert

From: Dyle, Robin [rdyle@epri.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 3:35 PM
To: Hardies, Robert
Subject: RE: postponing Jan 8 Doel meeting

Dennis??

Robin Dyle
EPRI Nuclear Power Sector
office:. 205-426-5371
cell: (b)(6)

From: Hardies, Robert [mailto:Robert.Hardies(nrc.qov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 2:22 PM "
To: Dyle, Robin
Subject: postponing Jan 8 Doel meeting

I am planning on being in Brussels that day, so I am going to postpone the meeting.
We will need to find another date. As soon you acknowledge this email I will let
everyone else know (meaning Tims and some guy named Dennis).

Robert Hardies
Senior Level Advisor for Materials Engineering
Division of Engineering
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office Phone 301 4.15-5802
Cel ()6

F1,341


